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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
CITY OF LEXINGTON 
COUNTY OF ANOKA 

STATE OF MINNESOTA 
 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 

Notice is hereby given, the regularly scheduled Lexington Park Board Meeting 
for July 6, 2015, has been cancelled.   

 
The next regularly scheduled Lexington Park Board Meeting will be August 3, 

2015. 
 
 
 
 

Tina Northcutt 
Finance Director 
 
POSTED:  June 29, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


